
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

At Hermitage House we are aware of the POPI Act (Protection of Personal 

Information). In order for us to adhere to the POPI stipulations, it is 

necessary for you as  the parents to give the school permission regarding 

your child(ren) and photographs on social media platforms. 

Hermitage House will never release personal information such as full name, 

residential address, identity number, family information or publish anything 

negative or unflattering concerning your child(ren). We will only release the 

name of a child with permission from parents. 

Please tick the applicable boxes: 
 

 
 

 

 

I/We give consent for Hermitage House to post individual 
photographs of my child’s achievements in the School Magazine 
and Newsletter. 

 

I/We DO NOT GIVE consent to post any individual photos of my child 
while at Hermitage House on any of the above platforms. 

 

NOTE: The publishing of team and class photos for the yearly 
magazine is exempted from this. 

 
 
 
 

Full name of student 
 
 

Parent’s Signature Date 

I/We give consent for Hermitage House to post individual 
photographs of my child’s achievements while at Hermitage House 
on the Website and the School’s official Facebook page. 

I/We give consent for Hermitage House to post individual 
photographs of my child’s achievements while at Hermitage 
House on the school WhatsApp Groups. 


